
    
 

June 10, 2022 

For more information on this major construction project: 

Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311 
[22-R-03]  [884-2021]  [Contractor:  Bayview Construction Ltd. - 204-254-7761] 

CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
TO: Residents  
 
RE: 2022 Local Street Renewal Project – Waterford Avenue between Pembina Hwy and Lyon 

Street 

 
Please be advised a reconstruction of Waterford Avenue will soon begin. 
 
Construction start: June 15, 2022 (Waterford Avenue from Pembina Hwy to Wicklow Street) 
Construction start: July 4, 2022 (Waterford Avenue from Wicklow Street to Lyon Street) 
Duration:  10 weeks  
 
Work will include:  

• Replacement of the entire pavement structure and curbs 

• Renewals of sidewalks, private approaches, and boulevards 

• Utility and minor underground improvements and renewals  
 
During construction, on-street parking will be prohibited and the road will be closed to all traffic.  
Garbage and recycling will continue to be picked up at regular locations and times. The contractor may relocate 
bins if required.  
 
Anyone with accessibility needs, moving requirements, planned special events, any underground appurtenances, 
such as sprinkler systems, lighting cables, etc. within 6 metres (20 feet) of the street curb line or any other 
questions are asked to contact Richard Hawkins from WSP Canada Inc. at (204) 477-6650, during regular 
working hours or by email at Richard.Hawkins@wsp.com.  
 
For more information regarding street renewal work within the City of Winnipeg, please visit: 
https://www.winnipeg.ca/publicworks/construction/roadway/roadRenewalDefinitions.stm#undefined.  
 
We appreciate your patience during construction. 
 
Sincerely, 
WSP Canada Inc. 
 
 
 
Cc: Sherri Rollins, Councillor – Fort Rouge – East Fort Garry Ward 
 John Orlikow, Councillor – River Heights – Fort Garry Ward 
 Naveed Haider, P.Eng. – Public Works Department, City of Winnipeg 
 D. Mikulik – Customer Services Division, Public Works Department, City of Winnipeg 
 311, City of Winnipeg 
 J. Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Director’s Office, Public Works Department 

PWD-EngineeringAdmin@winnipeg.ca 
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